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Thursday 21st July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Mental Health & Wellbeing- Article 24 

Please follow the link below for access to an excellent diary with many well-being 

tips and activities to keep your child happy and amused on those long, hot and 

sticky summer days!  

https://www.elsa-support.co.uk/elsa-support-summer-holiday-challenge-diary-

2022/ 

 

Safeguarding- Articles 24 and 19 
 

Please see the helplines below and a list of agencies who can offer 

support in times of crisis. 

Here is the link to CAMHS website. If you look on the right-hand 

side there is a section that is labelled óuseful resourcesô. These are 

categorised per difficultly and are all the resources that CAMHS 

provide to parents and young people. Redbridge CAMHS NELFT 

NHS Foundation Trust. 

https://www.googleadservices.com/pagead/aclk?sa=L&ai=DChcSEwj6oMyC5fv4AhWVl 

 

 

Picture News- Article 17 

 
Through the weekly Picture News assembly, children learn about our world, develop independence, resilience, respect and unlock 

their own drive and passion for learning. The weekly Picture News is shared on our website: 

https://www.glade.redbridge.sch.uk/newspictures 

 

Please spend some time asking your child about what they have learnt and discussed during their Picture News session. Each 

week, there is a link to British Values and the UN rights of a child. In the story this week, children learnt that a recent study, 

conducted by the British Medical Journal, has found that trampolining is to blame for half of all activity-related UK Accident and 

Emergency hospital admissions. 

 

This weekôs question asks children: óShould there be more rules for trampolines?ô  
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Glade in Teach Primary 

 
Please use the link below to read a wonderful article written about our schoolôs curriculum: 
 
https://www.teachwire.net/news/real-schools-wellbeing-creative-curriculum/ 
 

I am sure that you will agree with me, that the article 

celebrates our nurturing curriculum with a focus on 

well-being. 

 

Outdoor Learning- Year 4 

 

Year 4 used our shaded woodland to search for information about the Saxons. They took part in a treasure hunt searching for clues 

to answer questions about the beliefs and customs of the Anglo-Saxons. It was a lot cooler than in classrooms and the children 

worked well in teams. 

 

PTA Summer Fair 2022 

 

A sincere thank you to our wonderful PTA who organised a very successful Summer Fair last Saturday. The planning and preparation 

begun many months ago, where they started liaising with potential sponsors. Leading up to the fair, they carried out many behind 

the scenes meeting and actions. On the day, PTA were in school from 9am and did not leave till everything was put away, gone 

after 7pm! It is because of the dedication and goodwill of our PTA that the community is able to enjoy such amazing events. It really 

was a community event; it was lovely to see so many of our ex-pupils joining us! 
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Welcome to Mrs Ali 

 

It is my pleasure to introduce our new School Business Manager, Mrs Noreen Ali. Mrs Ali comes with over 15 

years of experience working in primary and secondary schools. For those of you with children in Years 2 and 3, 

you may have already met Mrs Ali at the gates. 

 

 

Letter from MP  

 

The children in Year 6 recently wrote formal letters to Wes Streeting, MP, Ilford North, requesting him to support all schools in 

Redbridge to develop a sustainable recycling system for plastic and cardboard waste (as there is none in place at the moment).  

 

They were pleased to receive a letter back from him, commending them for their writing skills and the confidence with which they 

had put their points across.  

 

Here is Wes Streeting's reply to the children: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Music Recital- Articles 29 and 31 

 

Parents and families of 23 of our musically talented children were treated to a recital from them at school on 11th July. 

This enjoyable event showcased and celebrated their learning and progression in playing during the year. 

 

If you would like your child to learn an instrument in school, we offer lessons in violin, cello, piano, flute and clarinet, also 

drumming. 

 

For drumming please email davida.robinson@glade.redbridge.sch.uk 

All other instruments, please register your interest at https://visionrcl.org.uk/theatre-and-music/redbridge-music-service/music-

service-sign-up/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Redbridge Music Centre-Articles 29 and 31 

 

Redbridge Music Service is delighted to be able to offer affordable music sessions this summer for children. 

No experience is necessary, and at £1 a session, this is an ideal introduction to the fun of making music. 

Come and try steelpan, tabla or djembe, and start ignite your child's interest in music! Please see this poster 

with more details including a scannable QR code for bookings.  

You can also call 0208 708 2828 for more information. 

 

Karate Grading 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Dayen and Diyen in Year 3 for passing their 6th Kyu Karate grading. 

 
Not only will children learn about teamwork through practising martial arts, they will discover the true value of 

friendship. They will also develop communication skills and learn about discipline. 

 

 

Library Bookmark Competition -Article s 17 and 29 

 

There were over 200 entries for our bookmark competition. Well done to Charlie in 2C and Hershne in 5U for your 

fabulous winning entries. Bookmarks featuring both designs will be on sale in the library from September. A big thanks 

also to our reading ambassadors Alex in 6D and Hira in 3A for organising this competition. 

 

Redbridge Holiday Mini Mix - Articles 17 and 31 

 

Redbridge Holiday Mini Mix is a programme of books, culture and creativity for children 4 years and over happening in 

Redbridge Libraries this summer holidays. Please see the link below for more information. 

 

Attendance Assembly- Articles 28 

and 29 

 

Congratulations to our óAttendance 

Awardô winners, who received their 

certificates in assembly.  
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